Alumni Association Board of Directors ballot
The Alumni Association Board of Directors
nominating committee has proposed the
following nominees for election to three-year
terms from 2011 through 2014. Please vote for
up to 11 nominees and return the ballot by April
15. Results will be announced at the Alumni
Association board meeting in late April.

O William A. Aden ’67, '72
Blacksburg, Va., civil engineering
and sanitary engineering

Morgan E. Blackwood 02
Midlothian, Va., industrial systems
and engineering

Marvin J. Boyd 00
Ashburn, Va., management science

Todd F. Hearp 89
Salem, Va., finance

Pamela A. McConnell '72
Hixson, Tenn., horticulture

Kylene Barker McNeill '78
Naples, Fla., clothing and textiles

O

Gregory D. Merritt '93
Sterling, Va., marketing management

Glenn P. Reynolds '76
Blacksburg, Va., architecture

O O O O O O O

Karen E. Torgersen ’78, '86
Raleigh, N.C., elementary education
and M.B.A.

Jim L. Wade 76
Roanoke, Va., accounting

o O

Erich A. Windmuller 1l '76
Oakton, Va., history

Write-in nomination

Signature

Return to:  Virginia Tech Alumni Association
Holtzman Alumni Center (0102)
Blacksburg, VA 24061



